
From: keeley pagliarlo   
Sent: 08 December 2023 15:51 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2022/0027 
 
To whom it may concern. 
I strongly object again to this application. 
My reasons are the same as the last application to build  on this site. 
The road does not support access for 80 plus cars. The road is too narrow and there are no safe 
pathways. 
I currently walk to work on this road and adding in more cars combined with potholes will make it 
dam right dangerous. 
There is no infrastructure, no water pressure. 
The village cannot sustain any more houses. 
This area  is in constant use from wildlife. 
I really hope you listen to our comments and turn this application down again!! 
Kind regards 
Keeley Pagliarulo 
 




